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Work on All Ages Footpath  
This stage will join the existing footpath on Somerset Street to Paragon Street via Review 
Street. This will enable a 4km loop walk/bike ride, along Paragon Street to the school and 
then using the  All Ages Path Stage 1 back to Somerset Street.  
 
This stage will also include construction of the path on Raglan Street, between Review and 
Brown Streets.  
 
This work will complement our existing footpath network, and provide new connection the 
north east corner of the town. The Shire has obtained grant funding for this project in its 
work, with the Department of Transport (State Government) and Local Roads and          
Community Infrastructure Program (Federal Government) each funding 50% of the cost. 

The Shire of Pingelly would like to welcome and   
introduce Storm as the newest member of staff. 
Storm has taken on the title of Governance and   
Executive Officer here in the Shire Office.  
 
Many may know Storm as she has lived in Pingelly 
for a few years. The Shire of Pingelly is excited to 
have Storm onboard and look forward to what 
lays ahead in 2023. 

    Welcome Storm 
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The Shire recently removed the graffiti behind 
the IGA. This was a delicate task as the old 
bricks have historical value as does the         
historical graffiti in white. We researched and 
used a new formula of graffiti remover so as 
not to damage the bricks and leave the          
historical graffiti untouched! This same formula 
has been used on the original Captain Cook’s 
cottage in Melbourne to remove the graffiti 
there. The Shire is now well equipped to deal 
with graffiti where it arises.  

 

“Vote for Bodie Saved” 

Donation of Basketball Uniforms 
On Friday, Shire of Pingelly CEO Andrew Dover and CDO Ellen 
Cook met with Pingelly Constable Marty to officially hand over 
and take  possession of donated basketball uniforms. These 
uniforms will get plenty of use and are a valuable asset to the 
youth in the community. We look forward to holding many 
sports events where the uniform will be proudly displayed.  

Thank you, Marty, for reigniting the love of basketball in our           
community. A special thank you to Suzie from Western       
Australian Police Basketball Club for donating the 3 sets of      
uniforms and 6 basketballs.  

Come on down to the PRACC on Monday 13 February to check 
out the new uniforms, join in some basketball fun and enjoy a 
free sausage sizzle.  

Wildflower Success 
The Shire of Pingelly is pleased to announce that Pingelly 
was successful in obtaining a grant through Department 
of Local Government, Sport and Recreation for our       
upcoming Wildflower season.  
 
These funds make a positive impact to the Tutanning 
Wildflower Day which is currently held yearly out at     
Tutanning by the Pingelly Tourism Group,  the Shire of 
Pingelly and volunteers including Les and Ray Marshall 
who have a strong connection with Tutanning. 
 
This year the funding will also allow us encourage more 
people to become trail guides as workshops will be       
created to help those learn the ropes of Pingelly,          
Tutanning and Surroundings. 
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